
ANNOUNCEMENTS
Updated: May 15, 2023

1. Reminder: No school tomorrow, Tuesday, May 16th

2. Reminder: Closing Ceremony: Friday

10:00 - 11:30

*Attire for all: Nice "church" outfit OR uniform polo and pants.

*Students may be dropped off at normal arrival time. Or, they can arrive with you at 9:45.

*Mrs. Kelly will have specific arrival instructions for Kindergarten

*Mrs. Palumbo will have specific arrival instructions for 8th grade

3. Reminder: School will dismiss for summer break directly after the Closing Ceremony. After School

Care will not be available.

4. Lost and found items will be donated or thrown away next Friday. Students will be given the

opportunity to look for their things. You are also free to come in this week and look for missing

items.

5. Final grades will be emailed next Friday.

6. The office will be open next Tuesday and Thursday from 8-12 for any end-of-year needs. If a

different time is needed for you, please let us know.


